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NEWSLETTER 

OFFICERS 2017-2018 

The following slate of officers was 
approved at the March 17th meeting. 

President  Kathryn Graehl 
Vice-President Sue Pfeffer 
Secretary  Suzy Sullivan 
Treasurer  Ria Van der Aa 
Parliamentarian Linda Phillips 

 
UTFWC invites you to join us  

at 10 a.m. April 21, 2017 
 

Dixon Gallery and Gardens 
4339 Park Ave., Memphis 38117 

 
Dale Skaggs, Director of 

Horticulture, will lead us on a tour 
of the beautiful Dixon Gardens. 

 
 

Our goal is to promote a spirit of friendliness among faculty members and their families 

Our April 21st meeting will be held at the Dixon Gallery and Garden, 4339 Park Avenue, 
Memphis, TN 38117. Dale Skaggs, the Director of Horticulture, will lead us on a tour of 
the beautiful Dixon Gardens. A luncheon and installation of officers is also being 
planned. For more about this meeting, please email Sue Pfeffer at spfeffer@uthsc.edu. 
To learn more about the Dixon, visit their website at Dixon.org. 

LOOKING AHEAD 

UTFWC always welcomes new members and 
associates. Eligible members include women 
faculty, wives of faculty members, women 
officers of the general administration, and 
wives of officers of the general administration. 
Eligible associates include women teaching 
assistant instructors, women visiting 
researchers who hold faculty positions at other 
institutions, and wives of instructors and 
visiting researchers. We’d love to meet you! 
 
Kathryn Graehl 
President, UTFWC  
Please call my cell 901-355-4862  
or email MemphisHomeGenie@gmail.com 
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All members are invited to meet for lunch at 11:30 the first Tuesday of most months. To be added to the 
Gourmet contact list, email Kathy Anthony at canthony1@juno.com. Newcomers are always welcome! 
 
On April 4 we’ll meet at Brooks Pharm 2 Fork, www.brookspharm2fork.com, 120 E. Mulberry Street, 
Collierville, TN 38o17. Please let Kathy Anthony know before noon on April 3 if you would like to come. 

The Creative Crafts Group meets at 10 a.m. the second Wednesday of each month in members’ homes. 
Join this group for enjoyable companionship while doing your favorite craft (needlework, weaving, 
drawing, knitting …). Call Ann Fain at 334-4810 for information or if you would like to attend the 
Creative Crafts Group’s next meeting. 

Anyone eligible for membership is encouraged to attend any of our meetings 
or interest groups. If you decide to join UTFWC, yearly membership dues are 
$20. 
 
For additional information, please contact one of the membership chairs, Judy 
Palmer or Sue Pfeffer, or this year’s president, Kathryn Graehl. 
 
Judy Palmer   judypalm@gmail.com 
Sue Pfeffer  spfeffer@uthsc.edu 
Kathryn Graehl memphishomegenie@gmail.com or cell 901-355-4862 
 

Creative Crafts 
Group 

INTEREST  GROUPS – NEW MEMBERS WELCOME! 

Book Group 

Book Group meets the fourth Wednesday of most months. The group meets at 10 a.m. in members’ 
homes or other locations for coffee, snacks and discussion. For more about the Book Group or to be 
added to the email list, contact Judy Palmer at judypalm@gmail.com. 
 
At our March 17 meeting we will discuss Into the Magic Shop: A Neurosurgeon’s Quest to Discover the 
Mysteries of the Brain and the Secrets of the Heart by James M. Doty, MD. Our book for April is 
Dimestore: A Writer’s Life by Lee Smith. Email Judy for the location of the meeting. 
 
 

 Gourmet Group 


